
Date: 5/15/2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter confirms that Luz Zana completed the Au Pair Weekend: “Discover the U.S.” course offered 
through Seattle Central College Continuing Education. Students were able to complete this course 
between the dates of May 12th-14th, 2023 in Seattle, WA. Course hours were verified upon the date of 
completion.  Students completing this course received 36 educational hours.  

The course description is listed below: 

In Discover the U.S., students deepen their cultural understanding of the United States while learning 
about U.S. history, geography, politics, government, and other key aspects of American culture. Through 
a combination of lecture classes taught by experienced instructors and related activities and discussions 
with fellow students, students will be better able to understand and appreciate their experiences here in 
the States. Students also have the opportunity to share their own cultural background and experiences, 
as well as learn about and explore historically and culturally significant locations in the United States. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this course, please feel free to contact Rachael St. Clair at 
Seattle Central College Continuing Education, at rachael.stclair@seattlecolleges.edu or (206) 934-5449.  

Rachael St. Clair 
Director of Continuing Education 
Seattle Central College Continuing Education 
1701 Broadway 2BE1140 
Seattle, WA 98122 
Conted.central@seattlecolleges.edu




